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From: Trish Hendry

Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 5:40 PM
To: greyhoundracing

Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director,

[t is time the government decided to address serious concerns regarding the treatment of animals as is the case with
the Greyhound Racing Industry. Either recognise the problems that exist and and set about to clean up the
industry, or stop the phoney rhetoric suggesting we are a first world nation that follows world acceptable standards
with regard to animal welfare.. I feel Japan would tell us to fix our own backyard before telling them to stop killing
whales!

Sincerely,

Trish Hendry



